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March 10,1998

Ms Ann Manchester- Molak 
Director of College Events 
Providence College 
Providence, RI 02918
Dear Ms Molak:

Please take a few moments to read copies of the
letters and documents enclosed. Needless to say, everybody 
has been most cooperative and receptive to this important 
event.

You will note by the sequence of dates on the letters
that we certainly have made progress in the planning of the 
dedication. I have had conversations with Lt Col Golonka of 
the ROTC program as well as Professor Deasy and both have 
been enthusiastic...and we do appreciate their involvement.

Since I am planning to be in the New York area from
June 1st to the time to the dedication, I would like to have 
a meeting with you, Col Golonka, Professor Deasy and anyone 
else who would participate with the actual planning. Any date, 
at your convenience, from June 1st to 19th would be acceptable.

As part of the event, we would like to arrange a
luncheon for the attendees, possibly in the faculty lounge 
or any other facility on campus.

We have been raising funds by donations from the
alumni members. All monies that remain, will be donated to 
the ROTC in memory of our fallen comrades. Again, there will 
be no cost to the College.

Many thanks, in advance, for your interest and concern.

GF/ar

Very truly yours

cc Col Golonka 
Prof Deasy

GEORGE FISHER




